
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Sent: 8/22/2013 10:10:31 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Letter to PG&E: Vegetation Management in Sonoma

Here it is....

Elizaveta Malashenko

Deputy Director

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: 415-703-2274

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2013 10:10 AM 
To: 'PJMz@pge.com'
Cc: 'ian.blue@mail.house.gov'; 'maddy.hirshfield@asm.ca.gov'; Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA); 
Fugere, Raymond G.; Sadler, Lynn; Randolph, Edward F.
Subject: Letter to PG&E: Vegetation Management in Sonoma

Dear P.J. Martinez,

Please find attached a letter from California Public Utilities Commission staff regarding 
vegetation management issues that have been raised by residents in Sonoma County. A hard 
copy of this letter is also being mailed to you and those copied on the letter.
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Please let me know if you have any questions.

Kind Regards,

Elizaveta

Elizaveta Malashenko

Deputy Director

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone:415-703-2274

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.qov
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